
 
 

 
 

 

 
Briefing about K-9 assessment and reporting

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — Media are invited to attend a briefing about assessment and reporting for 
the 2014-15 school year. With K-9 report cards on their way home to families in 
December and January, the CBE would like to share information about what students 
and parents can expect.  
 
While the report card is not new for the majority of K-9 schools this year, it is the first 
time that all K-9 schools will be releasing report cards with a consistent format.  
 
Media will have the opportunity to interview an area director and principals at this 
briefing. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:         Thursday, Dec. 11 
Time:         1:30 p.m. 
Place:   Education Centre, 1221 – 8 Street S.W.  
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